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LET'S KNIT
TRIANGLES 
STEP BY STEP!

Cast on your
stitches loosely,
checking they'll
stretch enough.

1.

2. Always slip the first
stitch of the row,
holding your yarn in
front of work, as if
you were purling it
(so without twist).

3. On the first WS row,
knit until you reach
the last two stitches.
You're going to
work your first w&t.

4. While holding yarn
to back of work, slip
next stitch from left
needle to right
needle.

5. Bring yarn to front
of work, between
the stitch you just
slipped and the
next one.

6. Return the stitch
back from right
needle to left
needle.

Turn your work to
RS, and knit to end
of row (you're now
going to knit in the
opposite direction).

7.

You'll notice a little
gap where you
"wrapped" the
stitch and "turned"
to work the RS.

8.

On WS, always slip
first stitch (point 2)
and knit to 3
stitches before the
gap.

9.

Work another w&t.
So while holding
yarn to back of
work, slip next
stitch from left to
right needle.

10.

11. Move yarn to front
of work, between
the stitch you just
slipped and the
next one.

Slip the stitch back
from right to left
needle.

Turn your work to
RS, and knit to end
of row.

12.

13.
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14.Your triangle starts
taking shape! 

15.Repeat steps 9-13
until 3 sts left
before last gap
You'll now clearly
see your triangle! 

16.Knit one more row,
the gaps will close
as you knit past
them. 

17.Take your next
color. With old
color, hold yarn to
front and slip first
stitch, bring yarn to
back, cut old color.

18.With new color, knit
second stitch. Pull
slightly the two
ends from back. 

19. If you're going to
weave in ends as
you knit, do it
starting from there.
Knit to end of row.

20.Knit one more row
(always slipping the
first stitch).

21.Slip 1 (always slip
with yarn in front),
knit 1 stitch. You'll
now start working
w&t from this side
of your work.

While holding yarn
to back of work, slip
next stitch from left
to right needle.

22.

Move yarn to front
of work, between
the stitch you just
slipped and the
next one.

23.

Return the stitch
back from right to
left needle.

24.

Turn your work to
WS.

25.

Knit to end of row.
Again a gap is
formed.

26.

This time we'll
knitting PAST the
gap.

27.
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Knit to 1 stitch past
the gap, and now
work a W&T as
before.

28.

Hold yarn to back,
slip stitch to right
needle, bring yarn
to front, return
stitch back to left
needle.

29.

Turn to WS, knit to
end.

30.

Repeat steps 28-30. 31.

Repeat until 1 stitch
left past last gap. 
Your triangle is now
forming on the
other side! 

32.

33. Now shape the
second half of the
triangle as before,
repeating steps 
9-13: knit to 3 sts
before the last gap.

34. W&T: hold yarn to
back, slip stitch to
right needle, bring
yarn to front, return
stitch back to left
needle, turn work.

Repeat last two
steps until 3 sts left
before last gap.
Another triangle is
done.

35.

Knit one more row,
to close the gaps as
you knit past them. 

36.

Take your next
color and knit two
more rows.

37.

Knit one more row,
as you'll always
start shaping the
triangles on the
shorter side of the
work.

38.

Repeat all of the
steps from 21 to 32.
You'll work
triangles like that
until you reach your
desired length.

39.

When the strip is
your desired length,
turn your work and
bind off.

40.

And you're done! 
Repeat to work as
many strips as you
desire.

41.


